PO REGIONAL

gy DISTRICT
OF NANAIMO

REQUEST FOR TENDER No. 24-049

Huxley Community Park Storage Building

Addendum 5
Issued: October 7, 2024

Closing Date & Time: on or before 3:00 PM Pacific Time on October 10, 2024

This addendum shall be read in conjunction with and considered as an integral part of the Request for
Tender. Revisions supersede the information contained in the original Tender or previously issued
Addendum. No consideration will be allowed for any extras due to any Vendor not being familiar with the
contents of this Addendum. All other terms and conditions remain the same.

Question #1
Would we be allowed to monolithic pour the footings and walls at the same time together.

Response #1
Yes.

Question #2
Are we allowed to batch our own concrete on site if we provided on site testing?

Response #2
Concrete may be mixed on site. Concrete must meet material specifications stated in Section 9.3 of the
BC Building Code.

Question #3

A discrepancy in the plans was found in overhang detail 2 on page A103: the interior roof covering
shows as 1/2" drywall, where on the same page under roof assembly lists the interior roof covering as
1/2" good one side ply. The plywood makes sense as it would match the walls, please clarify this detail.

Response #3
All interior finishes to be 4" G1S plywood.

End of Addendum 5



